
Notice: GU21 3BA, Digital Realty (UK)
Limited: environmental permit issued

The Environment Agency publish permits that they issue under the Industrial
Emissions Directive (IED).

This decision includes the permit and decision document for:

Operator name: Digital Realty (UK) Limited
Installation name: Woking Data Centre
Permit number: EPR/TP3530DV

Notice: HR7 4JL, Mr John Orgee and Mr
Joe Orgee t/a Orgee Partnership:
environmental permit application
advertisement

The Environment Agency consults the public on certain applications for waste
operations, mining waste operations, installations, water discharge and
groundwater activities. The arrangements are explained in its Public
Participation Statement

These notices explain:

what the application is about
how you can view the application documents
when you need to comment by

The Environment Agency will decide:

whether to grant or refuse the application
what conditions to include in the permit (if granted)
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DVLA customers

Important information for DVLA customers – GOV.UK

DVLA’s contact centre has been closed due to severe weather.

DVLA’s Contact Centre has been closed due to severe weather.

Due to the severe weather, our contact centre will be closed this afternoon,
Thursday 1 March, and also tomorrow, Friday 2 March.

Published 1 March 2018

Thank you for your feedback
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